
 

OUT OF SERVICE 

Butterfield Online - 2 March 2019 
 
As we work towards an enhanced online 
experience for our customers, Butterfield Online will 
be temporarily out of service from  

5:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Saturday, 2 March. 
 
We regret any inconvenience during this time. 
 
Thereafter, all Personal Butterfield Online users 

should access the new service using the new  
URL: www.butterfieldonline.com. 
 
Corporate Butterfield Online users should 
continue to access Butterfield Online using the 
current URL: www.butterfieldonline.bm. 
 
Butterfield ATMs will continue to be available for 
transactions and account information during the 
Butterfield Online outage. 
 


